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We need to ban scrubbers for good to help us achieve a healthy ecosystem in the Sound. Scrubbers
are problems for vulnerable animals and threaten the survival of animals on the brink that are very
important to all of us, i.e., they threaten orcas and Chinook salmon just to name a couple. We need
to protect our waters from fossil fuel waste. Not into the air and not into the water, in the interest of
all living things.


